
Save families on the Hopi Reservation in Arizona 

GIVE THE GIFT OF SAFE CLEAN WATER 

 

 

 

 

Water on Hopi reservation is contaminated, where mining companies have left groundwater 
sources with elevated levels of toxic chemicals like arsenic and uranium. An estimated 75% of 
residents on the Hopi reservation are forced to use drinking water laced with arsenic, which 
poses serious health risks including cancers and birth defects. 

We can change that! And we can do it for about a penny per gallon! 

Would you help? 

All donations are tax deductible and 100% of donations is going to the cause 

Thank you! 


